
 

 

 

10th April, 2024 

 

Pastors 

Elders 

Church Department Leaders 

Church Members 

 

Christian greetings. 

A new initiative is about to be launch in an era where mentorship and direction are 

more important than ever for our young people. With delight, we present to you Boys 

of Spirit and Substance, or BOSS, a revolutionary adolescent program whose goal is to 

develop the next generation of young men. This program's launch is scheduled for May 

5, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. at the Five Rivers SDA Church. In addition, a Zoom platform will 

be available with this program.  

 

The primary objective of this program is to nurture our young men into better men and 

future leaders through mentorship, instruction, and nurturing. BOSS seeks to provide 

your sons the tools they need to succeed in this rapidly changing world, through a 

carefully chosen curriculum that emphasizes spirituality, character development, life 

skills, and learning success. 

 

We are reaching out to you and asking for your prayers as the Men's Ministries 

department of the South Caribbean Conference of SDA prepares to introduce this 

innovative program. Our goal is to enroll every male teenager between the ages of 13 

and 19.  

 

Registration will be done via QR code on the day of the launch 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

……………………………………… 

Pastor Albert Brathwaite 

Men’s Ministries Director, SCC 

 
 

 


